
Carers-ID Research Project
We invite you to take part in a project 
about the impact of the pandemic on 

you as a carer. 

We would like you to be part of a group 
discussion about this. The findings will 

be used to create a programme to help 
carers of loved ones with profound and 

multiple learning disabilities.

If you would like to register for this 
project or want more information 

please contact Dr Trisha Forbes

email: trisha.forbes@qub.ac.uk
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